
 

Education and Training Committee, 25 November 2009 
 
Student Fitness to Practise Committees 
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
At the Council meeting on 10 September 2009, the Education and Training 
Committee considered a paper from the Executive about the outcomes of the 
2008/2009 CHRE performance review.  
 
In the performance review report, the CHRE indicated that it wanted to explore 
the idea that regulators should receive every outcome of education providers’ 
student fitness to practise committees. The General Chiropractic Council (GCC) 
currently makes this requirement of education providers.  
 
At the Council meeting there was some discussion about this suggestion. The 
comments made indicated concern about whether such an arrangement would 
be necessary given the role of the approvals process in ensuring that those who 
successfully complete a programme are fit to practise at the point of application 
to the Register.  The Executive has provided information to the CHRE as part of 
its project looking at this subject and will bring back a paper to the Education and 
Training Committee once the CHRE has published its report.  
 
Decision 
This paper is to note; no decision is required.  
 
Background information 
 
Council paper – 10 September 2009 
www.hpc-uk.org/aboutus/council/councilmeetings_archive/index.asp?id=455 
(enclosure 6) 
 
Resource implications  
 
None at this time 
 
Financial implications  
 
None at this time 
 
Appendices  
 
None 
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Date of paper  
 
13 November 2009 
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